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General Meeting – November 2018 
 
 

We have had a good start to our season in Western Region with very few issues.  These first few 
months are very busy for all of us.  We have an ORA board meeting this upcoming weekend (Nov. 
24) via conference call.  The ORA has started to assemble the next strategic plan for the organization 
and I will be sharing the draft with anyone interested in the coming weeks. Please let me know if 
you want to see the first draft. 
 
We need to find a couple of volunteers to assist me on a committee with the boundary issues 
between Southern, Western and Central regions. Should the ORA still have 6 regions – is 4 a better 
idea/concept?  Should players be able to move freely between regions and associations? 
 
We still need an Adult Rep for our region, if you know of anyone who might be interested please 
have them contact me. 
 
I would also like to thank my fellow Board and Executive members and coordinators not only for 
their support but also for the administrative work they do to ensure everyone’s needs are met at 
the Provincial and Regional level. Like many of you they are parents and grandparents of players, 
members of bench staffs, actively involved with their local associations and still find the time to 
make a difference and sit on this board. 
 
Thank you very much and I hope that you, your family and your association enjoys the upcoming 
holidays.  Best wishes for 2019.  
 
 
Brian Breckles 
Director, Western Region 
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